
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Welcome back! 

 

It was lovely to see the 

children in school yesterday 

after their half term break.  

We hope you had a great week 

away from school and really 

enjoyed spending time 

together with your family.  It 

is hard to believe that we are 

already half way through the 

academic year – it seems to be 

flying by at such a rapid pace.  

We would like to thank all 

parents/guardians who have 

kindly returned completed 

questionnaires.  As soon as we 

have collated your responses, 

we will share the outcomes and 

proposed actions as a 

consequence of your valuable 

feedback. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Celebrating Attendance 

Congratulations to 1E, Parrot 

class for having the best 

attendance in school the 

week before half term 

(99.33%).  Well done 

Parrots! 
 

Congratulations Board 

Well done to these children 

for being nominated by their 

teachers: 

Elizabeth Bennett (RE) 

Dexter Kilbryde (RI) 

Lucy Farrell (RM) 

Lilly Gibson (1C) 

Jeevan Bart (1E) 

Jayden Hunt (1P) 

Beatrice Plunkett (2B) 

Nathan Ford-Davies (2T) 

Scarlett Jones (2W) 

PTA Comedy Night 

A huge thank you to the PTA 

for organising a great fun 

evening.  Despite last minute 

changes to the headline act a 

great night was had by all.  

Thank you to everyone who 

supported this event. 

New Babies! 

Congratulations to Nathan 

Ford-Davies (2T) and family 

on the birth of Joel and 

Isabel (1C) and Anna (4B) 

Lucas and family on the birth 

of Theo James.  Welcome to 

our school family Joel and 

Theo. 

 

World Book Day – Thursday 

2nd March 2017 

To celebrate World Book Day 

this year we are asking 

children to come to school 

dressed as a character from 

their favourite book (but 

still in sensible shoes please)!  

We are also asking children 

to bring in their favourite 

books to share with their 

friends for story swops and 

other activities.  During the 

day children will take part in 

several activities involving 

reading, story-telling, art 

and drama. This event is 

sponsored by National Book 

Tokens and children will 

receive a £1 book token. 



 

 

 

Mathletics 

School has purchased the 

above online Maths resource 

and all Y1 and Y2 children 

have been signed on and 

given their own login details 

so please do not part with 

any money! 

Purple Pinkie Day 

Thank you to everyone who 

dressed up and donated to 

Purple Pinkie Day to support 

our local Rotary Club in their 

aim to eradicate polio across 

the globe.  We raised an 

amazing £167.20! 

Busy Bodies Parents 

Please be aware that March 

booking forms and fees are 

due in this Friday 3rd 

March.  Can all parents 

ensure that their forms and 

fees are on time as we have 

to ensure accurate registers. 

Booking forms are available 

online and at the Busy Bodies 

desk.  Thank you in advance 

for your cooperation. 

Mrs S Kenny 

Head of School 

28th February  2017 

Play Leader Vacancy 

We have a vacancy for a play 

leader at school.  If you are 

interested please contact 

the school office for an 

application form. 

 

Reception children will be 

bringing home a leaflet 

advertising a ‘Fairytale 

Family Funday’ on 1st May at 

Sutton Town Hall.  All 

proceeds will go to 

Birmingham Children’s 

Hospital in memory of Poppy-

Arabella whose life was 

tragically taken last year.  If 

you have any questions, 

please contact Miss L 

Sullivan at Sutton Nursery 

School on 0121 354 6821.  

We look forward to seeing 

you there.  

Barnaby Bear 

Barnaby Bear had a very 

quiet half term holiday and 

is desperate to have an 

adventure.  If you would like 

him to spend a weekend with 

your family, please write a 

letter to Mrs Kenny 

explaining what fun he could 

have with you. 


